
'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness

Dear St James Families,

Another great first week back at school after what I hope has been a relaxing half term break for
you all. We’ve packed in plenty, including a brilliant disco! Thank you so much to everyone who
helped make it possible and all the families who were able to support it. We don’t have the final
amount raised as yet but it has made for an excellent start to the year. 
I know there was some brilliant dance moves involved (not just from 
the staff!) and everyone had a great time, which is what these events 
are all about! We have a new ‘Friends of St James’ team stepping into 
role and I will be in touch with further detail shortly.
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Headteacher: Mrs Ottaway
Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
Telephone: 01235 868232

Attendance this week: 95.25%
School & Trust target: 96%

Governor update:

The school will be welcoming the Governors on this Monday 6th November for a monitoring visit.
The focus of the visit will be teaching, special educational needs, and behaviour. Some governors
will be available at the school gate in the morning. The visit is one aspect of monitoring to ensure
the school is being the best it can be for the good of all.

This term’s curriculum driver is empathy - linked to our values of
kindness & community. Children across the school started by
looking at the book ‘The Can Caravan’ by Richard O’Neill. This book
celebrates the traditional Traveller virtues of resilience, 
 adaptability, loyalty and independence and is based around others
finding a way to help solve someone else’s problem, using their
imagination, a supportive community, and lots and lots of hard
work. If this has inspired any projects at home please do share them
with us!



Learning Celebrations:

This week we celebrated Year 1's wonderful art work! They have been using all sorts of different
pictures and putting them together to make new works of art. They spoke so brilliantly in
Collective Worship and should feel very proud of themselves a very well earned Headteacher’s
award! They also shared this with the parents during a wonderful class exhibition. Well done 

Having had a busy half term there was lot of other children keen to be sharing their learning and
other achievements outside of school. These ranged from pony club badges, gymnastic & swimming  
certificates to some brilliant illustrated books and a puppet. Well done everybody we love sharing
in your successes as a school community! 
We also had a group of children from years 5 and 6 share a website that they have been creating
over the last few weeks to promote the welfare of horses. We will be hoping to share the website
with you when we complete the publishing process - watch out for a link on Dojo!

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.
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